Jennifer Brock

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Annabelle McCrary <a.mccrary@encorsolar.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2021 11:10 AM

Jennifer Brock

Re: Residential Permit Application

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the

sender and know the content is safe.

Our NC Licensing number: 1.32830 or 1985119

On Tue, Jan 19, 2021 at 8:54 AM Jennifer Brock <jbrock(@harnett.org> wrote:

I have the file started and the plans in for review, but you will have to provide the right License number for
North Carolina to get this permit.

Thank you

Jennifer Brock

Sentor Central Permitting Technictan
Department (]/‘J)v('('lilp.'.'n'm Services
Central Permitting Division

108 ‘E Front St / PO Box 65

Lillington NC 27546
Ph: 910-893-7525
Direct:910-814-6433
Fax; 910-893-2793

jbrock@harnett.org

From: Annabelle McCrary <a.mccrary@encorsolar.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2021 7:01 PM

To: Central Permitting <CentralPermiting@harnett.org>
Subject: Residential Permit Application




CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Hi

2

Requesting a permit for a Solar system located at 271 Mineral Springs Ln

in Fuquay-Varina.
Form(s) attached.
Thanks!

Encor Solar

L] Annabelle McCrary
Junior Account Executive

Operations | Encor Solar

C: (512) 489-9919
EI a,mccra[y@encorsolar.com

Annabelle McCrary

Junior Account Executive

E NCGR Operations | Encor Solar

SOLAR C: (512) 489-9919
E: a.mccrary@encorsolar.com




